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Shepparton Show Me Committee seeking new members 

Local business people who want to see Shepparton as the place in regional Victoria to do 
business, shop, dine, stay and play are strongly encouraged to put their hands to join the 
Shepparton Show Me (SSM) Committee. 

Currently there are seven positions available, for a period of either one or two years. Those 
with fresh ideas, enthusiasm and big picture thinking, now is the time to apply. 

Applicants should have established business networks within Shepparton and be willing to 
work in a team environment with other business people in strategically marketing 
Shepparton with the aim of driving business for the local economy. An understanding of 
marketing and stakeholder management, business planning and financial management is 
preferable. An appreciation of business issues across a range of industry sectors and 
challenges to the local economy is also important. 

Current SSM Committee member and local business owner, John Montagner, said he has 
thoroughly enjoyed his involvement in the Committee. “It is personally rewarding to assist in 
growing Shepparton events and bringing guests to our city,” said Mr Montagner. 

“I have enjoyed and valued the networking not only with council staff but also with other 
Committee members over the last four years. I encourage anyone who wishes to contribute 
to make Shepparton a better place to do business to join SSM and have their say to help our 
town prosper.” 

Local orchardist and SSM Committee member Peter Radevski said “I have been on the 
Shepparton Show Me committee for 12 months and in that time the Committee has 
supported a vast variety of events in the city. The Committee is very proactive in striving to 
make Shepparton a better place to live, visit and do business,” said Mr Radevski.  

The Shepparton Show Me Committee comprises of 12 voting members including nine 
representatives of the Shepparton business community, two councillors and a representative 
from Council’s Executive.  

In addition to this there are three non-voting Council representatives including a 
representative from Investment Attraction, Marketing and Communications, and the 
Shepparton Show Me Marketing Coordinator. 

The Committee meets once a month to discuss planned promotional activities, sponsorship 
applications and general issues concerning the Shepparton business community. 

Potential applicants should visit www.sheppartonshowme.com.au for more information and 
the application form. 

Applications close at 5.00pm on Monday 22 June 2015.  

http://www.sheppartonshowme.com.au/

